Town of Mount Pleasant Green County, Wisconsin

Ken Christen-Chair Ron Koci-Second Supervisor Bryon Feller-First Supervisor Marie Bittner-Treasurer

Joni Waelchli-Buehl- Clerk

http://townofmtpleasant.gov

To residents and land owners of the Town of Mt. Pleasant

In recent months your Town Plan Commission with direction from the Town Board has begun to study the current Town Garage.

The condition and size of the current garage limits how we can use the building. This building was built in 1970. The Commission has been looking at options of updating the garage so that it can accommodate all the town's equipment and provide space for meetings, staff, and elections. With it being in a flood plain, options are not cost effective.

The Commission is also looking at other commercial buildings in the village and town that might be workable options. When properties become known, the commission will review to see how they fit the needs of the Township.

Another option the Commission would like to consider is to purchase a property. Therefore, this letter is to put the word out that the Town is looking for property in the township that might be available.

Do you have 3-5 acres that you could donate or sell to the town for a future town garage?

Send your questions and information to:

Ken Christen Town Chairman (608) 426-0688 chair@townofmtpleasantwi.gov